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Principal’s Corner 

Dear OEES Families, 

Welcome to November! We hope you 
enjoyed your scheduled parent/teacher 
conferences and learned about your 
child’s progress at school thus far. Our 
teaching staff is to be commended for 
their continued dedication to ensuring 
your child/children are having a 
productive learning school year. 

An important reminder…  
With colder months approaching, it’s 
important to send your child to school 
with appropriate outdoor wear (hat, coat, 
gloves, etc.).  Unless the temperature is 
below 35 degrees, students will go 
outside for recess.   
  
November is the beginning of the busiest 
time of the year.  Please remember to 
take a minute for yourselves and 
families.  Take a break from the daily 
rush and enjoy the outdoors.  We 
appreciate you and all that you do to 
support our school! 
  
We are looking forward to a smooth and  
successful 2nd nine weeks.  Please 
remember to access our parent portal to 
stay current with your child’s 
assignments, tests, and attendance.  
You can visit www.ottoeldred.org to 
learn more about parent access or 
contact Mrs. Suzanne Strait at 
sstrait@ottoeldred.org for assistance.   
 
—Mrs. Nichole M. Garthwaite 
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Be sure to follow us on  

social media to check out our  

Student of the Month  

assemblies and  

monthly winners!   

  
  

  
  
  

UPCOMING EVENTS... 
 

• Book Fair– 11/6- 11/10 

• Bingo for Books– 11/9  

o Session 1: 5:00-5:45 pm 

o Session 2  6:00-6:45  pm 

• Thanksgiving Break-   

 11/23-11/27 

• Sweet Treats with Santa- 11/30 

(5:30-6:30 pm) 

 

 

Be sure to follow us on social media to STAY 
INFORMED ABOUT UPCOMING EVENTS AND to see 

our Student of the Month winners! 
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Café’ Corner:   
November means turkey, 
stuffing, and pumpkin pie in 
the cafeteria!  Make sure you 
look at this month's menu, so 
your child doesn't miss our Thanksgiving dinner. 
 
 
 
ALL students enrolled at our school can receive a 
healthy breakfast and lunch at NO CHARGE to 
your household each day. No application or 
further information is needed due to the school 
participating in the Community Eligibility 
Program (CEP). 
 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

-Mrs. Krott 
ckrott@ottoeldred.org 

Library Corner: 
It's Book Fair Time!  
Our Fall Book Fair will 
be held this week! 
 
We will also host our  
annual Bingo for Books  
event on Wednesday,  
November 8th. If you have never attended our 
Bingo event, we play bingo, win free books, eat 
popcorn, and visit the book fair!  
 
The end of the Marking Period has hit. Overdue 
notices have gone home. If your child[ren] has 
brought a notice home, please be sure to have 
them return their book ASAP or have it paid for if 
lost. 
 
As always, please feel free to reach out if you have 
any questions! 
 
-Mrs. Burkhouse 
rburkhouse@ottoeldred.org 

Nurses Nook:  
 
It's cold and flu season!  
Your body is a germ fighter!  How can you help your body fight germs???  

•        Eating and drinking healthy food and drinks.  
•        Stay away from anyone with a cold or the flu.  
•        Visit your doctor and dentist regularly for checkups.  
• The best way to fight germs is to wash your hands with soap and water to get 

rid of the germs.  
 
Return to school: 
If students are out of school for a fever, they must be fever free for 24 hours prior to returning to 
school. If you have any questions, please contact the Health Office.   
 
Notices:  
Screenings for vision, hearing and height/weights have been completed!  Your student’s “health report 
card” will be going out in the mail during the month of November.  If your child has been referred for 
further vision testing and is not covered by insurance, please contact mtemplin@ottoeldred.org as 
there are programs available for assistance!  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call 814-817-1380.        
--Mrs. Templin  
mtemplin@ottoeldred.org 
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